
St. Francis 4th Annual 

Dear Parents,  
We are excited to announce the 4th annual Grandparents/Grand-friends Day at St. Francis! All Grandparents and 
Grand-friends are invited to enjoy refreshments with the children after mass on Thursday, September 22, 2016.  
Grandparents are encouraged to attend mass at 9:00 am and then join their grandchildren in their classroom for light 
refreshments and visiting.  
Please return the bottom portion of this form with your RSVP information by Wednesday, September 14th.  
For questions, please contact Andi Parkinson at (740)334-0062 or andeline07@gmail.com  

 
 

_________________________________________________________________________  
Name of Child and Grade     
 _________________________________________________________________________  
Name of Child and Grade     
_________________________________________________________________________  
Name of Child and Grade     
_________________________________________________________________________  
Total Number of Grandparents Attending     

           **Please return by Wednesday, September 14th** 


